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Ref: VC/PQ/28099/24 

 

16th July 2024 

 

Deputy Jennifer Murnane O’Connor 

Dáil Éireann 

Leinster House 

Dublin 2 

 

PQ28099/24 
To ask the Minister for Health the number of HSE rapid response vehicles based in counties Carlow and 

Kilkenny on a 24-7 basis in 2022, 2023 and to-date in 2024 in tabular form; and if he will make a statement 

on the matter. -Jennifer Murnane O'Connor 

 

Dear Deputy O’Connor,  

 

The Health Service Executive (HSE) National Ambulance Service (NAS) has been requested 

to reply directly to you in the context of the above Parliamentary Questions, which you 

submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  

 

There is one rapid response vehicle (RRV) for Carlow/Kilkenny on 24/7 basis, subject to 

resourcing.  This is for years 2022, 2023 and to date in 2024. 

  

I trust this information is of assistance. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
William Merriman 

Director of Operations 

National Ambulance Service 
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